
Peak Prep
Principal's Update
December 17, 2020

Dear Families,
As we head into our winter break, I'd like to take this opportunity to again
thank you for the collaborative spirit and support for our school. Each
day we enjoy our community that embraces the value of education. In
the spirit of this holiday season, I want to extend my thanks to all of you
for everything that you do for our school.

On behalf of the entire Peak Prep Staff, I wish all of you a safe and
relaxing winter break. We look forward to welcoming back our students
on January 4, 2021.

We are committed to your student's academic success and devoted to ensuring that each student has
the support they need to succeed. If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach
out to me! I am here to support you.

Regards,
Mrs. Sabrina Ciolino
Principal
Peak Prep Pleasant Valley

Holiday Spirit Day

When

Friday, Dec. 18th, 8am-4pm

Where

This is an online event. 

More information
We invite you to celebrate the winter holidays. Wear your most festive attire and send your spirit day
photos to: Photos@peak-prep.org
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Mobile: 415-320-1401
Email: sabrina.ciolino@peak-prep.org
Website: peak-prep.org
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/peakprep/
Address: 2150 Pickwick Drive #304 Camarillo, CA 93010

Please note: Peak Prep Pleasant Valley will be closed during
Winter Break. Students are more than welcome to continue

their curriculum, but our sta� will be unavailable.

Are you interested in being a part of the
Peak Prep Parent Advisory Council?
The Parent Advisory Council is parent-driven and is recognized as the
o�cial parent voice of Peak Prep. The group serves as a direct
communication link between families and the school. It is a resource for
parents, both as a source of conveying school information to families
and relaying parental suggestions to the school administration. The PAC
will meet a minimum of 4 times (virtually via a web conferencing tool)
during the school year and may be asked to assist on projects and initiatives throughout the year as
determined by group members. Please complete the following survey to indicate your desire to serve
on the PAC and help us prioritize our initial topics of discussion. Note – Parents not serving on the PAC
will still have the opportunity to provide feedback and input on initiatives via surveys provided
throughout the course of the year. 

If you would like to join, please complete this form.

If you would prefer to type the link in directly:
https://tinyurl.com/PeakPrepPAC

Is your student behind in their courses? They can catch up
during Winter Break!

Semester 2 Master Agreements are in your inbox
You should have already received your student(s) Semester 2 master agreement via DocHub.

It is vital that you sign and �nalize your MA quickly (once received) to reserve your student's spot
for Semester 2. If you know your student will not be returning next semester, please let me know.

Please note: The document needs to be signed by BOTH student and guardian (unless the student is
18 or older, in which case we only need their signature). DocHub has a default setting with signatures
you will need to override. This video is a tutorial that will show you how. Please watch before signing.

How to Sign a Master Agreement Using DocHub - Watch Video
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Warmest wishes to you and your family.

Tk-5
Pacing in grades TK-5 is based upon the schedule set by your teachers. If your student has missing
assignments, please feel free to work during the upcoming break to catch-up, but do not forget to
notify your teacher that you have uploaded a missing assignment.

6th-12th Grade
Pacing in Edgenuity is based upon the school calendar, which means that the system recognizes that
students will not be expected to log in during Winter break. This is your student's opportunity to get
back on track in their courses if needed. I would strongly encourage all students currently behind to
use this time to catch up, but please be aware that our faculty will be unavailable during this break.

Please stress with your student(s) the importance of completing their assignments and maintaining a
minimum 2.0 GPA with no Fs as a key to ensuring they do not fall behind their peers academically. Any
student behind in their courses should be meeting with their teachers during Intervention hours to get
extra help. As a reminder, you can also schedule 1-1 time with your teachers to get extra support when
needed.
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PJ Storytime with Mrs. Nuckles!

Peak Prep Talent Show

When

Thursday, Jan. 21st 2021 at 2pm

Where

This is an online event. 

More information

We would love to host a virtual talent showcase in late January or early February. Please complete the
form if your student is interested in participating. 

https://forms.gle/z49gJSjw1rqFAgi69

https://forms.gle/z49gJSjw1rqFAgi69


Need to contact a faculty member?

Mrs. Hanson
Darla Hanson
TK Teacher
(916) 741-3460
Darla.Hanson@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Cordero
Allison Cordero
Kindergarten Teacher
(415) 320-6202
Allison.cordero@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Paules
Peggy Paules
1st Grade Teacher
(714) 406-4276
peggy.paules@peak-
prep.org
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Mrs. Nuckles
Rebecca Nuckles
2nd Grade Teacher
(626) 765-7878 
rebecca.nuckles@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Williams
Brittany Williams
3rd Grade Teacher
(714) 485-5257
Brittany.Williams@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. McLean
Molly McLean
4th Grade Teacher
(951) 465-5253
Molly.McLean@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Cromwell
Noelle Cromwell
5th Grade Teacher
Mobile: 231-753-8874
noelle.cromwell@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Linehan
Karin Linehan
6th Grade Teacher
(562) 380-1249
Karin.Linehan@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Vizzo
Emily Vizzo
7th & 8th Grade Teacher
(619) 354-9046
Emily.Vizzo@peak-prep.org
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Mrs. Audish
Last Names: A-F
Tanya Audish
Guidance Counselor
714-485-5220
Tanya.Audish@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Tannous
Last Names G-O:
Nicole Tannous
Guidance Counselor
858-412-7027
nicole.tannous@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. White
Last Names P-Z:
Ariel White
Guidance Counselor
(805) 699-6867
ariel.white@peak-prep.org

Mr. Larsen
Brad Larsen
Lead Educational Specialist
(661) 483-8911 
Brad.Larsen@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Lee
Esther Lee
Educational Specialist
(805) 387-3766 
Esther.Lee@peak-prep.org

Mr. McKoy
Kyle McKoy
Educational Specialist
(530) 683-5357 
Kyle.McKoy@peak-prep.org

mailto:Tanya.Audish@peak-prep.org
mailto:nicole.tannous@peak-prep.org
mailto:ariel.white@peak-prep.org
mailto:Brad.Larsen@peak-prep.org
mailto:Esther.Lee@peak-prep.org
mailto:Kyle.McKoy@peak-prep.org
https://s.smore.com/u/318406d99cb384c6ad27b21bfe2e59cc.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/849365553f0b1ea45ac6108c1f36c0e8.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/44610513a93901312200e2081096e488.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/d26e0a5d40b8de11ae9a4c9085259f88.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/a6b3b2c08396181d534a5a54c6d0d0da.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/5c433b8cacc24603b362e3b0f9278beb.jpg


Ms. Altman
Amy Altman
Physical Education & Health
(619) 376-3786
amy.altman@peak-prep.org

Ms. Bradley
Lynn Bradley
Math Teacher
(415) 663-6016
Lynn.Bradley@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Dinanno
Laura Dinanno
English Teacher
(619) 438-0594 
laura.dinanno@peak-
prep.org

Mr. Gomez
Victor Gomez
Science Teacher
(714) 752-0028
victor.gomez@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Hartzler
Miriam Hartzler
Social Studies Teacher
323-515-0577
Miriam.Hartzler@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Hsieh
Irene Hsieh
Math Teacher
(562) 294-1885
Irene.Hsieh@peak-prep.org
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Ms. Karmali
Amreen Karmali
Science Teacher
(765) 789-0026
amreen.karmali@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Kenzie
Sara Kenzie
Social Studies Teacher
916-741-2869
sara.kenzie@peak-prep.org

Mr. Nguy
Qui Nguy
CTE & Technology Teacher
626-695-8318
qui.nguy@peak-prep.org

Mr. Taylor
Jesse Taylor
English Teacher
(714) 576.6781
jesse.taylor@peak-prep.org

Mr. Tinkler
Jesse Tinkler
Social Studies Teacher
(415) 483-2951
jesse.tinkler@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. VanHorn
Lara VanHorn
Art Teacher
(323) 487-0880
Lara.VanHorn@peak-
prep.org
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Dr. Boe
Dr. Miranda Boe
School Psychologist
miranda.boe@peak-prep.org

Mrs. Ciolino
Sabrina Ciolino
Principal
(415) 320-1401
Sabrina.Ciolino@peak-
prep.org

Dr. Bishop
Dr. Shalen Bishop
Superintendent
Shalen.Bishop@peak-
prep.org

Facebook @peakpreppv

Peak Prep Pleasant Valley
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